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03/03/2019  15:38:252018/6361/P OBJ Sanya Polescuk on 

behalf of Belsize 

Residents 

Association

The size of the proposed dormer is excessive and contrary to the Camden Planning Guidelines. The 

precedents illustrated in D&A statement are regrettable additions from the times when planning guidelines 

were perhaps regrettably relaxed. Poor examples from the past should not be emulated and this application 

should be refused.
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